
Are You Looking For A Fun Way To Get Employees Together 
For A Team Exercise?  How About A Fun Event For Your Gym 

Members? Do You Want To Promote Exercise While 
Supporting Our Military?

The Lake Villa Police Department & ICOPS  Is Having A 
Veterans Fun Run Boot Camp 5k Run/Walk Fundraiser

Saturday Aug 24th At 09:00 AM 
To Show Appreciation For Our Military.  All Money Raised Goes 

To Midwest Veterans Closet, Where Veterans Shop For Free!

Any Company Or Gym That Has 10 Or More People Sign Up For Our 
Event Can Put Flyers, Coupons, Promotional Items In Our Packet 

That’s Given To All Attendees.  Last Year We Had 250 Participants! 
Any Questions?  Contact Sgt. Rochelle Tisinai 

Rtisinai@lake-villa.org 

Register Now At

www.VETERANSFUNRUNBOOTCAMP.com   


